6 January, 1988

Donald Muldrew Communications Research Center P.O. Box 11490, Station 'H' Shirley Bay, Ontario

Dear Don,

My proposed talk entitled "Beginnings of Radio Astronomy" will be about a half hour long. The subject will be treated in a popular manner. Numerous pictures of Jansky, his equipment from 1931 through end of my activities at Wheaton, Illinois will be shown. Maps of sky at 20.5, 160, 480 mhz will be discussed. The emphasis will be toward the younger generation.

Let me know what you arrange.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber

GR/djg